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Rice, Andrew

From: Bertron, Cara
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 2:54 PM
To: Rice, Andrew
Subject: FW: Historic Case #HDP-2017-0577

Hi Andrew, 
 
Can you redact the appropriate info and post this email as backup for items D.3 and D.4? 
 
Thank you‐ 
Cara 
 
From: Sara Strother  
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 7:34 PM 
To: Bertron, Cara   
Subject: Fwd: Historic Case #HDP‐2017‐0577 

 
 
Cara,  
 
My home is located at 1403 E. 2nd street.  
 
I would like for you to know I am VERY OPPOSED to the demolition of the homes at 1414 and 1410 E. 3rd. 
Historic case number HDP-2017-0577 and Review Case Number PR-2017-117590 
 
These homes are very important to the history of the Mexican American culture of East Austin. There have now 
been 2 homes demolished since HLC directed staff to initiate the LHD process. If anymore are demolished the 
area including 1410 and 1414 E. 3rd,  the proposed LHD will not meet basic criteria for designation. Last year 
this was an intact block of historic homes that represented the unique contribution of Mexican American 
craftsmen and businesses. I am hoping there is still time and the will to save what is left. 
 
Please help us save the history of East Austin. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sara Strother 
 
1403 E. 2nd 
 
512-217-0168 
 




